Executive Board Meeting Wednesday July 12" 2017

In Attendance

Tom McMahon — Vice President
Cheryl Briscoe — Education Committee
Rachel Kovarsky - President

Susan Schopuester - Treasurer

Carol Lagadinos — Zone 2

Lorraine Brochu —Zone 2

Beverly Carli - Membership

Wyatt Ollestad — Beman Committee
Beverly Ash-Larson — Zone 2

Mike Shymanski - HPF

Called to order at 7:35, a quorum was called by the President
Minutes from May Exec Board read, , notes were adopted.

Minutes from May General Meeting read, Treasurers report read, notes and report adopted

Committee Reports

Membership — Beverly Carli - 63 members

Beman — Wyatt Ollestad - 2016 and 2017 projects are underway

House Tour — Cindy McMahon - 6 houses, still looking for another 1 or 2 houses
Education — Cheryl Briscoe - School is out for summer, due to the budget

Garden Club — No Report

Greenstone — No Report

CAPS — Carol — Lagadinos - Next meeting July 18" 2017, 7 pm at the Greenstone Church

Choir — Mike Shymanski - Going to perform in 1,000 member choir of world premiere piece on
October 1% in Millennium Park

Pullman Arts — No Report



HPF — Mike Shymanski - Mike delivered letter of support to Metra on the schedule changes to
service in Hyde Park and Pullman. Work is done at the HPF Visitor’s center west side and the
removed sidewalk will be filled in with grass.

State Site — No Report

New Business

The PCO Exec Board will recommend to the general body that the PCO buy 35 tickets at $20 a
piece to the Aug 13" White Sox day game.

Garage sales dates will be Sept 9" or 16",

1th

Alderman’s 9™ Ward community arts program at the 111" street viaduct painting.

Adjourned at 8:31



